North Coast Chapter CANP
Minutes of June 11, 2015 meeting

1.) In attendance: Karen Ayers, Patricia Fisher, Roxanne Heiob, Meg Mahon, 
2.) Minutes reviewed and approved
3.) Treasurers Report: current $3558.78 in checking and $50.00 in the savings
In June scholarships for the amount of one year CANP membership were awarded to Rachel Hatchimonji, Amber Hoffman, Carolyn Boley and Ari Rasori
4.) Membership services: Current report from Alison Dunn 
30 current members in good standing, 4 up for renewal, 5 members up for renewal in July
5.) Presidents report:
· Report of House of Delegates: 
· Approved by the House: change of deadline for the approval of CANP annual budget date from 60 days to 30 days before the end of the fiscal year.
· Not approved by the House: Proposed was to change the House of Delegates meeting from each year to every other year. House of Delegates members expressed the need to stay in yearly touch with important issues.
· The issue surrounding the reduction of Chapter Dues was determined not to be an issue for the House to vote upon. It was a Board membership decision to make.
It was expressed by the Board that they would take into consideration the limitations faced by smaller chapters (ours) in fundraising.
· Update on SB323, Karen Ayers and members met with john Wooley June 5th. There was no confirmation as to the vote of Mike McGuire at this time. All members of North Coast Chapter continue to be updated and encouraged to voice their requests to our representatives for a “yes” vote on the SB323
6.) Announcement of potentially September of our annual Education Night. 
7.) [bookmark: _GoBack]Next meeting Thursday, August 13th 2015.
